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Your Ref:
chief Planning Officer 4/1344/91, 4/0556/91,
Dacorum Borough Council 4/1449/90, 4/1365/90,
civic Centre our Ref:
Hemel Hempstead APP/A1910/A/91/177289-91
Herts. APP/R1910/A/92/199449
HP1 1HH
' pate: 3 June 1992
Dear Sir

TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

APPEALS BY HINTONHURST LTD

SITE AT LAND AT DUNDALE, R/O NATHANIEL WALK, & ELM TREE WALK,
TRING '

1 refer tc above appeals. The local inquiry arranged for
Tuesday, the 7 July, has now been cancelled because the
appeals have been withdrawn.

pPlease bring- this cancellation to the notice of anyone who may
have taken note of the arrangements previously made. We would
recommend that any notice of the inquiry posted on or near the
appeal site should be overstamped to show that it has been
cancelled.

Yours faithfully

P J Howell l
313 /Mar 92




